
 

 

FFWPU UK: Thank You Deputy UK National Director Matthew Huish! 
 
Michael Balcomb 
August 31, 2022 
 

 
 

Our Deputy UK National Director, Matthew Huish, is stepping down from his current role after years of 

devotion, wholeheartedness and hard work at the head of our movement. 

 

Matthew Huish, our Deputy UK National Director, is stepping back from his role, however, he will still 

be very much involved at the European level of our organisation. 

 

Over the course of many years, he spearheaded our movement in the United Kingdom and has held many 

roles from UK National Director to Community Pastor. 

 

He is known for his dedication to spreading the values and principles of our movement, and his warm, 

kindhearted and enthusiastic character. 

 

We would like to thank Matthew, his wife Natasha, and the rest of the Huish family for all they have done 

and contributed to over the years. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to Matthew and Natasha to express your gratitude for all they have done. 

 

An in-depth interview with Matthew Huish is set to follow in the coming weeks. 

 

 

 


